
 

 Stockholm, 2nd March, 2009

Marketplace Announcement 

First North 48/09 

 
 
 
 
 

Resumed trading in RayClinic AB 

The trading in the shares of RayClinic AB will be resumed today March 2nd, 2009, with a normal 
opening procedure. 
 
Please note that the shares will be traded on the observation segment as from March 3rd, 2009. For 
further information please see exchange notice number 49/09. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this Announcement, please contact Surveillance at 
NASDAQ OMX Stockholm on +46 8 405 70 50. 
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